
Ordering repeat prescriptions 

during the coronavirus pandemic 

As the NHS responds to the challenge of 

the coronavirus pandemic it is more 

important than ever that we think of others 

when we order our repeat prescriptions.  

 

If everybody plays their part and only 

orders their medicines when needed then 

we can ensure there is sufficient supply of 

medicines for everyone that needs them. 

 

You can make a difference by 

 Only ordering your medicines if you have less than two 

weeks supply left at home. 

 Checking what medicines you have at home before re-

ordering more. 

 Opening your prescription bag while you are still inside 

the pharmacy and returning any unwanted medicines to 

the pharmacist. 

Remember  

Don’t order it if you don’t need it. 


